
 

3rd Grade 

 

 

October News 

What We’re Learning About… 
We are covering several topics in math including division and 

multiplication strategies. Your child is expected to know their 

multiplication facts through 12 by the end of the year! Practice with 

them   

In science we have learned about different adaptations and 

classifications of animals. We are currently studying life cycles of 

various organisms.   

Important Dates 

 
Oct. 13th:End of Nine Weeks No 

School 

Oct. 16th-18th Parent Teacher 

 Conferences (4:10-8:30 PM) 

Oct.  19thand 20th: No School 

Oct. 27th Fall Parties (2:45 to 

3:30) 

 

 
 

Chilly Weather ahead… 
Please begin sending your 

child to school with a jacket 

daily!  

 

Homework Reminder 

 

Students generally have 

reading, a math homelink, 

and spelling daily! Please 

remember to remind your 

child to complete all of their 

assignments so they are able 

to earn FLEX time.  
 

 

 


